Monday, August 01, 2005

To:  Brian Molineaux
The Greenspan Co.
Two North Second Street Ste. 1215
San Jose, CA. 95113-1303

From: Carolyn Bredsteen
909 Capitola Ave.
Capitola, Ca. 95010

Dear Brian,

Our family is so happy with the results of our compensation from State Farm
Insurance Company. It is because of your hard work and tremendous perseverance that
we received full coverage. Greenspan’s efficient follow through with the necessary
paperwork and correspondence keeping us constantly informed, was greatly appreciated.
We never felt “left in the dark™.

Your professionalism as a person certainly reflects the wonderful company you
represent.

Thank you again for helping us through a very tough time.

Best Regards Always,

(et K2 polulren)

Carolyn Bredsteen



